
Dear Chair Lively and Committee Members, I am a 3rd generation farmer in Clackamas County and ask 
you to support SB 218. There is an over supply of marijuana of 6 years that is feeding the black market. 
Please increase enforcement and put the brakes on new entrants into the market. 
 
Respectfully, 
Mark Struloeff      
 


